Dear Klatt Families,

Thank you for your support and partnership these last weeks as we all help students learn through the
distance learning model that the COVID-19 pandemic has thrust us into. This week teachers have
come into their classrooms for the first time since spring break and packed up student belongings.
Teacher also reached out to every family and let them know about our pick up process. If you have not
been able to connect with your classroom teacher please send them an email with a good contact

number and time. They will give you a call.

Student Belonging Pick Up-

We will have a staggered pick up of students’ belongings Monday,
Tuesday, and Wednesday. When you come to the school please pull
into our parking lot. At spot 2, you will be greeted by a staff member
that will get your pick up number and radio a staff member in the
school. They will bring your child’s belonging to a table at spot 3 for
you to retrieve it. Afterwards please pull around to the back of the

school. If you find you have an item that is not in the bag please
email askklatt@asdk12.org. We will arrange another time for you to
pick up additional items.

What to bring:

If your child has library books, we will have a bin for students to return
them. All library books left in the classroom will be check in during
the fall. If your child uses a transportation safety vest we will sign it in
and return it to transportation.

Final Note:
Parents you have all now begun a new career as a teacher. | know it

Student Pick Up By Last Name

Monday 5/4/2020
9:00-10:00 A
10:00-11:00 B
11:00- 12:00  C-D
1:00-2:00 E-G
2:00-3:00 H
3:00-4:00 I-J

Tuesday 5/5/2020

9:00-10:00 K
10:00-11:00 L
11:00- 12:00 M

1:00-2:00 M
2:00-3:00 N-O
3:00-4:00 P
Wednesday 5/6/2020
9:00-10:00 Q-R

10:00-11:00 S
11:00- 12:00 T

1:00-2:00 V
2:00-3:00 w
3:00-4:00 X-Z

is hard balancing all that life has thrown at you, but you are doing an amazing job. As this is teacher
appreciation week, | want to say thank you to everyone who stepped into the role as a teacher this past
quarter. | also want to say thank you to all the staff at Klatt that have worked hard all year long to teach

our kids.

David Christal
Principal, Klatt Elementary
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